
 
 
 
 

 
 

CORONAVIRUS – COVID-19 – UPDATE 
 
 

CLEANING OF COMMON AREAS AND LAUNDRIES 
 

 
Due to the current restrictions, our usual cleaning company are not currently 
available.  We have identified an alternative provider that specialises in the 
disinfection of commercial and residential properties and we expect them to have a 
small team on site on Wednesday 8 April and Thursday 9 April (this week). 
 
They will be focusing in particular on the cleaning and disinfecting of hard surfaces to 
include: 
 

 Laundries 

 Lifts and lift control panels 

 Door entry panels in common areas 

 Door handles in common areas 

 Banisters and handrails 

Please be aware that in following the latest government advice the cleaners will 
be wearing extensive personal protective equipment.  Do not be concerned by 
this, it is entirely precautionary and is not as a result of receiving a report of an 
infection. 
 
Whilst they are undertaking this work, please avoid using the communal areas or 
facilities that they are cleaning and, as always, ensure that you respect the social 
distancing guidelines. 
 
Thank you for your help and co-operation with this. 
 
Please continue to stay safe. 
 
 
David Hall 
Head of Housing 
6 April 2020 
 
 


